Two years ago | had the privilege of being elected as a member of the university council. During that
year important changes in the OER were announced, and discussions regarding quality agreements
started. However, with a lot of these subjects | missed a connection with the faculties and
programmes. Therefore | became a candidate for the faculty council of BMS.

Last year we have been working very hard to represent all ambitious students within our faculty.
Personal development during our time at this university should not be limited by a blind focus on the
curriculum. Extracurricular activities should be acknowledged, and our faculty should strive to
support this. We have made steps in the right direction, though we’re not quite there.

That’s why | am up for elections once again this year. To finish the work we started two years ago.

So if you want more freedom for your personal development and want to be represented by
someone with experience., | am your man!



